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Alameda County CC458
Environmental Protection Division
June 1, 1995 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Room 250

Alameda CA 94502-6577

Ms. Maria Bigornia

city of Emeryville
Redevelopment Agency

2200 Powell Street, Suite 1200
Fmeryville, CA 94608

RE: Investigation / Remediation at 5531 Vallejo Street
Emeryville, California 94608

Dear Ms. Bigornia:

A review of our records indicate that the deposit submitted in
regards to the investigation / remediation project being conducted
at the referenced site has been depleted. This deposit 1is
authorized under Section 3-141.6 of the Ordinance Code of the
County of Alameda and is used to cover the expenses incurred by the
County  personnel in the execution of their oversight
responsibilities associated with the project. Records of the time
County employees commit to the project are maintained and the
deposit is charged an hourly rate of $90.00. Upon completion of the
project, the balance of the deposit will be refunded to the

responsible party or their designee.

please submit a deposit of $ 540.00 made payable to Environmental
Health Services within ten days upon receipt of this letter.

1f you have any guestions concerning this letter, please contact me
at (510) 567-6780.

Sincerely,

e s

Sugan L. Hugo _
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

cc: Rafat A. Shahid, Asst. Agency Director, Environmental Health
Mee Ling Tung, Acting Chief, Environmental Protection
Division / file
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DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH
Hazardous Materiais Division

20 Swan Way, Rm. 200

Oakland, CA 94621

{510) 271-4320

July 6, 1992

Maria B Bigornia

city of Emeryville Redevelopment
2200 Powell Street, Suite 1200
Emeryville, CA 94608

Subject: 5531 Vallejo, Street, Emeryville, CA.
Dear Ms. Bigornia:

This office has received an Environmental Investigation Report
from Subsurface Consultants and McLaren Hart concerning the
above site. Thank you for sending the report in a timely manner
to this Division.

Prior to reviewing the documents submitted, it will be necessary
for your agency to remit a deposit of $300.00 made payable to the
County of Alameda, for involvement in the oversight of the above
site. This deposit is Authorized by Section 3-141.6 of the
ordinance Code of Alameda County and is used to cover the
expenses incurred by County personnel in their oversight duties.
Records are maintained of the time County employees commit to a
project and the deposit is charged at an hourly rate. Upon
completion of the project, the balance will be returned to you.

Should you have any questions pertaining to the above recquests,
please contact this office at (510) 271-4320.

Sincerely,

45iu41/7 (}é&u;

Brian P. Oliva, REHS
Hazardous Materials Specialist

cc: James Bowers, Subsurface Consultants Inc.
Jean Hughes, McLaren Hart Inc.




